
Dr. Hymon Johnson
Dr. Hymon Johnson has had teaching and administrative experience spanning five 

universities including the University of Nairobi, Kenya, UC Santa Barbara, and Antioch 
College. He has held a number of responsible positions, including President and 
Chairman of the Board of Directors of the National Society for Experiential Education. He 
has received citations from the California State Legislature for his service to education, 
and a range of other awards and recognitions.

Dr. Johnson’s association with Sathya Sai Baba began in the early 1980’s after having 
been a follower of Paramahamsa Yogananda’s teachings. He has held a number of 
positions in the Sai Organization, and has published articles in Sanathana Sarathi, 
Sathya Sai Newsletter USA, and other publications.

Holiday Program
Centers from San Diego are presenting a holiday program, which includes children 

from SSE and some musicians from the Los Angeles and Ventura County centers, all 
getting together to sing Christmas and Hebrew songs.

Sponsored by

Sathya Sai Baba Society & Sathya Sai Centers of Region 8
http://region8saicenters.org

Mark your calendars and join us for the First Sunday meeting in December! 
Please call the Sathya Sai Book Center for more information: (714) 669-0522

FIRST 
SUNDAY 
MEETING

Sunday, December 2, 2018
3:00 PM – 5:00 PM

625 French Street
Santa Ana, California

Special Holiday Program


